
FREE guided walk - Autumn in Highgate's secret Queens Wood 
Saturday 20th October - 11.00am to 1.00pm 

  
Explore and enjoy the magic and colour of the Wood in October!!! 

  
The Wood between Queens Wood Road and Priory Gardens is a valuable but 
little used outdoor resource.  This part of Queens Wood provides wonderful 
outdoor opportunities for families with children.  Come along to a FREE guided 
walk in the 'secret' parts of Queens Wood, with Emeritus Professor, Jeff 
Ducket. Jeff, who has known Queens Wood for over 50 years, is a botanist 
based at the Natural History Museum. 
 

 
  
This event is being organised by Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 
http://www.highgateneighbourhoodforum.org.uk/ and Friends of Queens 
Wood https://www.fqw.org.uk/index.htm. 
  
Bring cameras, October umbrellas and wellies or outdoor shoes and clothing. 
 
MEET AT HIGHGATE LIBRARY 
 
Questions and queries speak to a member of Highgate Library staff or email 
secretaryhnf@gmail.com  

http://www.highgateneighbourhoodforum.org.uk/
https://www.fqw.org.uk/index.htm

